REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
OFFICE OF TRANSPORTATION COOPERATIVES

i 29 2019
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2019-05- 0|4

70 : ALL OTC-ACCREDITED TRANSPORT COOPERATIVES

SUBJECT : FREE TRAINING COURSES FOR OPERATORS, DRIVERS, ALLIED
WORKERS AND THEIR IDENTIFIED DEPENDENTS

DATE : MAY 28, 2019

In relation to the social support mechanism component of the Public Utility Vehicle
Modernization Program (PUVMP), the Department of Transportation (DOTr), in partnership with
the Technical Education Skills and Development Authority (TESDA), recently launched a special
project dubbed as the “TSUPER ISKOLAR".

The said project aims to provide free trainings with daily allowances for the affected drivers,
operators, allied workers and their dependents based on their chosen courses from the list of
specific trainings titles being offered by TESDA. Please note there are more than 200 different
skills training modules to choose from that will sooth individual requirements and preferences.
In this regard, officers of all transport cooperatives are instructed to support and assist in the
implementation of this undertaking by:

1. Helpingout in the information dissemination through issuance of notices to members and
aggressive promotion of the same to encourage their participation;

2. Assigning focal persan/s dedicated in persuading members to participate and sign up in
this project; and

3. Accomplished the attached form (list of endorsed coop members/dependents) and
submit to OTC within 30 days after receipt of this Circular for proper endorsement to DOTr
and TESDA.

Let us grab this given opportunity and be a partner in promoting educational and livelihood
prospects for the members of your cooperative and their dependents. As reference, attached is
the list of TESDA training courses. For inquiries/clarification, please feel free to refer them to us
through Ms. Cresenciana E. S. Galvez at these contact details — (02) 332-93-12 and 0977-832-
9890.

Your support and participation to this special undertaking is highly encourage.

Officer of the Chairperson
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